
1

Whitlock, Melissa

From: @forestrycommission.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 January 2024 14:54
To: Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation
Cc: Kathryn Taylor
Subject: WW01003 - Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation

Categories: Deadline

We have discussed the veteran trees identified in document APP-057 and mentioned in Inspectors question (14.11) 
between Clayhithe and Horningsea during a meeting with Anglian Water.  
We have reviewed the updated arboricultural impact assessment report, with the increased root protection area of 
at least 16m for Tree 105 and are satisfied that will provide sufficient protection for the roots during development.  
We are to understand the other veteran tree in the report was mistakenly identified as a veteran tree therefore the 
usual RPA will suffice.  
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
Best wishes 
Sandra 
Sandra Squire 
Local Partnership Advisor 
East & East Midlands 
Tel:  

@forestrycommission.gov.uk 
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